January 15, 1998

Robert Clark

P'ant Manager

Guardian Automotive Trim, Inc
601 N Congress Ave
Evansville, IN 47716-5109

SUBJECT NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED OCTOBER 24, 1997
Near Mr Clark

1y ¢ 1knowledges receipt of your letter dated November 14, 1987 in response to our

lehar dat.d Orlober 24, 1997 transmitting a Notice of Violation. This also refers to the
iclephone conversation of December 3, 1997, between Mr. William Peters of your staff and

Mr Gecrge Parker of my staff to discuss the two additional lost static eliminators reporied to us
in your November 14, 1997 letter As discussed with you, in accordance with 10 CFR 20 2201 a
written repor s required within 30 day: of the determination of lost licensed material. Your
report dated December 4, 1997, was received by our office through facsimile on January 14,
1998

We have reviewed your corrective actions as stated in your November 14, 1997 letter, which
appear to be adequate and have no further questions at this time

Sincerely,

Original Signed by R. Canfano for

Cynthia D. Pederson, Director
Division o’ Nuclear Materials Safety

General License (10 CFR 31.5)
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